Inverness South Fishermen’s Association
823 Mabou Harbour Rd.
Mabou, NS
B0E 1X0
(902) 945-2459
invernesssouth@outlook.com
www.invernesssouth.com


September 22, 2015

Dear Member:

We have been advised by the Canada Revenue Agency that all T4As must contain the SIN number of the fisher. Until now, when a SIN number was unknown, I could simply leave it out.  However, this can cause problems for fishers with the same or similar names. As such, I am obligated to collect the SIN number of all fishers for whom I file a T4A. 

Please fill out the attached form and return it to me at the address above before December 31, 2015. 

T4As are filed in January, therefore I will need everyone’s SIN before then. Thank you for your cooperation with this. If anyone is more comfortable providing me with their SIN over the phone instead of by mail, feel free to contact me at the number above.

Sincerely,


Crystal Rankin


SIN Request Form


Fisher Name:___________________________________


Fisher SIN: ____________________________________


[bookmark: _GoBack]Address:  _____________________________
  	       
	       _____________________________

	       _____________________________
